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This week at Haskayne
The last week at Haskayne was one where our family came

together to provide support and care for each other

Our year 1 children completed the phonics screening check,
the children worked hard and did themselves proud. The
results for this are published soon and we will share these

with you.

Thank you for the donations for the summer raffle, we will
be sending home raffle tickets this week. Please do ask for
more if you wish for more or to sell to family and friends.

Finally a big welcome to Sommer and her family who joined
us in school this week. She has fit in wonderfully and is

already a great addition to school.

Reminders

Downholland
Haskayne CE Primary

Parking
Please do obey the parking restrictions outside
school. No parking on the yellow lines, due to

the bend school is on, it makes the road
hazarous if cars are pared on the zigzags.

Please also do consider our neighbours when
parking opposite their driveways and houses.

Celebration assembly

Just a note to say that
celebration assembly is

this Thursday 19  at
2:45pm instead of

today

th



Attendance award
This week’s attendance champion is...

Halle

Dates for the diary

23  June - Vision screening checksrd

4  July - Summer Family event from 2pmth

18  July - Close for summer holidaysth

Star of the weekStar of the weekStar of the week

SommerSommerSommer
Values awards were awarded to..Values awards were awarded to..Values awards were awarded to..

Riley, Teddy, EloiseRiley, Teddy, EloiseRiley, Teddy, Eloise

Love Inclusion Guidance Hope Trust Service

Staffing
We are please to announce that Mrs Graham will be joining us
to be the teacher of Oak class from September. Mrs Graham
will be working with Mr Swindells as the Oak class teachers

next year. Exact days will be confirmed soon. Mrs Graham will
be an excellent addition to the school and we are looking

forward to her joining us.


